
From: Catherine McCoy <Catherine.McCoy@southglos.gov.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 4:53 PM 
To: Andrew Bethell <andrew.bethell@cset.co.uk>; Allan Twine <Allan.Twine@southglos.gov.uk>; 
Baker, Hannah <Hannah.Baker@atkinsrealis.com> 
Cc: Rachael Squire <rachael.squire@cset.co.uk> 
Subject: The Castle School Travel Plan 
  
Dear All 
This email is to confirm that the school is accredited with an ‘Excellent’ School Travel Plan 
through the Modeshift STARS accreditation process.  I can confirm the school has 
incorporated the new development plans into their school travel plan and is for the whole 
school.  The Castle is the only secondary in S Glos that has achieved an Excellent (formerly 
known as Gold) level of accreditation. 
  
The Modeshift STARS system is an online portal creating a ‘live’ School Travel Plan so do 
please let me know if there is any further information you require in order to demonstrate to 
planning that the discharge condition has been met. 
  
Many thanks 
Catherine 
  
Catherine McCoy 

Lead Road Safety Officer -  Sustainable Travel 
Mobile: 07786 690409 | Telephone: 01454 866884 

Website: www.southglos.gov.uk/active-school-travel 

Postal Address: South Gloucestershire Council, ECS, PO Box 1954, Road Safety 
ETP, Bristol, BS37 0DD. 

Please note my working days are Monday to Thursday.   
To help you in responding, you may like to know that my pronouns are she/her/hers. 

 
  

_______________________________________________________________ 
  
South Gloucestershire Council    Achieving excellence for our residents and their 
communities, ensuring South Gloucestershire continues to be a great place to live and 
work 
_______________________________________________________________ 
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This email and any files transmitted with it from South Gloucestershire Council are 
confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are 
addressed. You should not forward it by any method to anyone else who does not have 
a justified 'need to know' 

If you have received this email in error please notify the sender 

For requests for service or complaints, please visit www.southglos.gov.uk 

Should you wish to know more about how we look after your personal information, 
please visit www.southglos.gov.uk/privacy 

_______________________________________________________ 
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